
From: James P. Sprague (JPS@canandaiguanewyork.gov)
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Fox Ridge 5B3 Subdivision
Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 8:45:51 AM

Good Morning Development Clerk:
 
The City of Canandaigua, Department of Public Works, has no further comments on the proposed
Fox Ridge 5B3 Subdivision.
 
Regards,
James P. Sprague, P.E., Director of Public Works
City of Canandaigua
205 Saltonstall Street
Canandaigua, New York  14424
585-396-5060 (office)
585-808-0886 (cell)
585-396-5002 (fax)
JPS@canandaiguanewyork.gov

 
 

mailto:JPS@canandaiguanewyork.gov
mailto:devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

